UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

AUG 1 0 1373

Mr. Nicholas I. Filocco
Waters, McPherson, Huuzin & McNeill

32 Journal Square IN RESPONSE REFER
Jersey City, NJ 07306 T0 FOIA-79-215

Dear Mr. Filocco:

This is in further response to your letter dated June 6, 1979, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, four categories
of records relating to the Three Mile Island Nuclear Generating Station.

Enclosed is an updated report, "Title List-Publicly Available Documents -
Three Mile Island Unit 2 - Docket 50-320", which I indicated would be
sent to you in my letter dated July 13, 1979,

Sincerely,

.,.'-‘ f_/”'_ o 1/ y 278 7 &
/., J. M, Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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